
20th July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Thank you if you have already completed the data collection form informing us of your 
child's important information before they start at Walthamstow School for Girls. 
 
If you have not already done so, please could you complete and submit the following  
form as soon as possible 
Data Collection Form 
 
If you would prefer to complete a paper form, please contact us via this email and we can 
arrange for a paper copy to be posted to you. 
Thank you  
 
Kind regards 
 
Walthamstow School for Girls 
Church Hill 
London E17 9RZ 
 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=B_HLllWrskmw7Ov9Af8xPLXv5txcSEZCn_6ZtadWlT5UQ1haTzNNQzlZOVQ4MUk2TzFUVUpKMjZISy4u&web=1&wdLOR=c31D2A4E2-F670-4218-8BB3-D7736B7EA23B

